
October 26, 2012

Dear Foteini Leontsini, Aris Papapetropoulos, Apostolos Vantarakis

I am pleased to inform you that your manuscript titled as "Stethoscopes as vectors of
multi-resistant coagulase negative staphylococci in a tertiary hospital "  (Manuscript Number:
IJMSPH-2012-09-048 was accepted for publication in the International Journal of Medical
Science and Public Health. You could check your possible publication date at your author page.
I would like to remind that you could send your future manuscripts to International Journal of
Medical Science and Public Health.

Publication charge for this article is 100 US Dollars. Contact editor on drjaykaran@yahoo.co.in to
know how to send publication charge.
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Jay karan charan, Dr.
Editor
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